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NOTICES AND EVENTS AT THTA 

 
 
 

We are so fortunate to have such beauty around us! Thanks to 
the Landscape Committee, the professional landscapers we 
employ and to all who nurture the gardens and plantings in THTA! 
 
Thank you 
To all THTAers!  You have been patient with me in these past 
months—I know I forgot things, made mistakes and had confusing 
times—but you all have been kind and understanding and have 
helped me greatly to process Michael’s passing. Blessings to you! 
Mary Frances 
 
 



 
Activities in the works 
 
Make sure you check the Board minutes and the Newsletter each 
month as there are activities and announcements you won’t want 
to miss. For example: 
 
--the pool-opening date is May 31 and pre-opening assistance is 
needed on May 24. Please contact Linda Nimmo to sign up and 
help out. The official pool party will be Saturday, June 7, 1-3p. 
 
--the rhododendrons need to be readied for next year by removing 
(in a specific and important way) the dead blossoms—for expert 
instruction on how to do this (it’s actually rather cool!) contact 
Perky Genne. 
 
--see the minutes for information on signing up for CPR training. 
You should have received a flyer regarding the training. Contact 
Dan Quick. 
 
Reminder 
“We in garbage”….when putting your trash cans out for emptying, ​ 
​ *please place the cans 2-3 feet apart 
​ *please make sure each can has your address on it 
​ *garbage should be bagged in biodegradable bags—it’s the 
right thing to do... 
 
Questions/Comments? Please contact me (MFC) 
 
 


